
THIS NOTICE IS IMPORTANT AND REQUIRES YOUR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION. 

If you are in any doubt as to the course of action to be taken, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, accountant or other
professional adviser immediately. If you have sold or transferred all your ordinary shares in ACP Industries Berhad (“ACPI” or “Company”),
you should at once hand this Notice to the purchaser or agent through whom the sale or transfer was effected for onward transmission to the
purchaser or transferee. 

Bursa Malaysia Securities Berhad (“Bursa Securities”) takes no responsibility for the contents of this Notice, makes no representation as to its
accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or
any part of the contents of this Notice. In addition, Bursa Securities has not perused this Notice prior to its issuance.

(Company No.: 258836-V) 
(Incorporated in Malaysia under the Companies Act, 1965)

NOTICE TO OUR SHAREHOLDERS

IN RELATION TO OUR ADJOURNED EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING
(“EGM”) 

We refer to our EGM on 29 September 2004 in relation to the following:

(i) Proposed amendments to the Bye-Laws governing our employees’ share option scheme
(“ESOS”);

(ii) Proposed amendments to our Articles of Association; and

(iii) Proposed grant of options to Dato’ Dr Nik Hussain bin Abdul Rahman, Dato’ Azmil Khalili bin
Dato’ Khalid, Khalid bin Abd Karim, Tan Chai Tiam, Dato’ Kamaruddin bin Ahmad, Dato’ Haji
Noordin bin Omar and Mohd Pauzi bin Ab Hamid under our ESOS

(collectively, the “Proposals”), which was adjourned.

We wish to inform you that our Board of Directors has decided to abort the Proposals and accordingly, the
EGM has been withdrawn.

By Order of the Board

Muhammad Hafidz bin Nuruddin, FCIS (MAICSA 7005820)
Lee Poh Yean, ACIS (MAICSA 7015043)
Company Secretaries

Selangor Darul Ehsan 
25 July 2005
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